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20 March 2019 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Friends of St Luke’s ‘Silver Smarties Challenge’ 
 

The ‘Silver Smarties Challenge’ is a fun way to get your children and family involved in much needed 
fundraising for our school. 
 
The Friends of St Luke’s would like to give every child a tube of Smarties, or an alternative if your child 
cannot eat Smarties, to enjoy over the Easter holidays. All we ask is for you to return the tubes full of 20p 
pieces (they fit perfectly into the tube) which they can earn for every task or helping hand they complete. The 
class that raises the most money for school will be awarded the ‘Silver Smarties Fundraising Award’. 
 
To accommodate dietary requirements and allergies we need your permission for your child to be involved. 
Please would you complete the consent form at the bottom of this letter, indicating which option you would 
like your child to have, and return it to school by Friday 29 March 2019. If your child has a food intolerance or 
allergy we strongly advise that you check the ingredients list on your chosen option before you allow your 
child to consume the item. Please note, it may not be possible to accommodate requests for late returns. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
The Friends of St Luke’s Fundraising Team 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Friends of St Luke’s ‘Silver Smarties Challenge’ 
 
I give permission for my child to take part in the Friends of St Luke’s ‘Silver Smarties Challenge’. 
 
Child’s name: _______________________________________  Class: _______________ 
 
My chosen option is (please place a tick next to your choice): 
 
   Smarties 
   Sweets/Candy (Millions) 
   Raisin Snack Box  
 
I will check the ingredients on the packet before my child consumes their chosen option to ensure they are 
suitable for my child. 
 
Parent Signature: _____________________________  Parent Name: _______________________ 
 
Date: ________________ 
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